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Spectrum	Reform	
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Dear	Sir	
	
We	write	to	you	in	relation	to	the	request	for	feedback	on	the	Spectrum	
Reform	paper	to	be	lodged	by	30th	July	2017.	
	
Larrakia	Investments	Pty	Ltd	is	the	operator	of	a	HPON	Narrowcast	
Licence,	Aboriginal	TV	Channel	4	-	Licence	Number	1152326/1	-	in	
Darwin	and	operates	from	100	Deloraine	Rd.,	Shoal	Bay	N.T.		
	
We	have	successfully	operated	in	this	area	targeting	Aboriginal	people	
and	Communities	for	many	years	and	we	would	like	to	submit	that	this	
important	operation	is	in	no	way	compromised	by	any	proposed	changes	
to	the	licencing	system.	
	
We	are	passionate	about	the	service	we	provide	and	have	a	strong	
presence	and	high	credibility	across	our	broadcast	footprint.		
	
We	fully	support	any	efforts	from	the	Department	to	streamline	
licencing	processes,	which	would	add	more	surety	of	tenure	for	
broadcasters.	
	
We	also	wish	to	be	included	in	any	future	correspondence	regarding	this	
reform	and	are	happy	for	this	submission	to	be	made	public.	
	
Contact	Name:	Dr	Donna	Odegaard	AM	
Organization	Name:	Larrakia	Investments	Pty	Ltd	
	
Yours	sincerely	
	
	
	
Dr.	Donna	Odegaard	AM.	


